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STAGE 2 
Xcel’s work to install the gas pipeline along 11th Street has progressed to Stage 2.  
It is anticipated that Stage 2 work will be completed late in the day on Friday, 
October 4, 2019.  
 
During Stage 2 work: 
 

• The work zone and traffic blockade has shifted south between Curtis Street and 
Champa Street.   
 

• Curtis Street and Champa Street will remain open.  
  

• The west half of 11th Street will be closed.   
 

• The circle will remain open to allow church parking.  
 

• Flaggers will direct vehicles around the work zone through a single traffic lane if 
more than half of 11th Street needs to be closed at any time.  
 

• The ADA parking spaces and the ADA ramp behind Auraria Library will remain 
accessible. 
 

• The Auraria Library loading dock and dumpster  will remain accessible, 
 
 
Questions: 303-556-3260 
 
 


